Community Tennis Meeting
Thursday, Sept 17, 2015
7:00-8:30 pm

7:00-7:30 pm Introductions and Agenda Items
7:30-8:00 pm Open Discussion of Agenda Items

8:00-8:30 pm New Business

Facility Updates

e Updates on 2 new tennis courts

e Amador Valley High School open play is a reality
e Bulletin board

e Playground complete

Program Updates

e Fall USTA leagues
e 10"™ annual Halloween Fun Night

Next meeting
Monday, March 7




MINUTES

In Attendance:
Dana Gill, Mary Pat Patrick, Mark Spiller, Cyril Macasero and 5 community
members

Facility Updates

Updates on 2 new tennis courts

Design money has been approved

Design has been delayed

Interviews are still being held to find a new landscape architect
$250,000 budget in place for construction

The goal is for the design to be completed by July 2016

The plan is to equip new courts with the latest LED tennis court lights

technology

Amador Valley High School open play is a reality

Summer schedule was weeknights from 6-8 pm, weekends from 9 am-12 pm
Fall schedule is weekends only- Saturdays from 9 am-12 pm and Sundays
from 1-4 pm after CACC (Chinese School) program

Summer attendance was weak on weeknights. Attendance has slowly
increased especially current weekends

City of Pleasanton and Pleasanton Unified School District have agreed to
extend public play through the summer of 2016

Lifetime Tennis will create signs notifying the public of availability of high
school tennis courts at Muirwood Community Park, Stoneridge Creek, and

other public parks



- Lifetime Tennis will also place public play information in the 2016 Spring

Activities Guide
Additional update on Stoneridge Creek tennis courts
- The padding for the light pole has been ordered and one has been placed

around the light pole

Program Updates

Fall USTA leagues
- 20 Pleasanton teams in the current season
- 8-12 matches per week
- Community member informed us that there is a new USTA league rule in
place mandating teams to play a super tiebreaker for the 3" set if the match

started within 120 mins of the facility’s closing time

10" annual Halloween Fun Night

- Notified community members of the need for volunteers

Additional request
- Community member requested to have a working score keeper on Court 3

for USTA leagues



